Check out what NAWIC Chapter #96 has been up to!

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Safety & Health - Natacha Ricks

Natacha is a Red Cross Disaster Relief Volunteer and is currently down south to help
with the aftermath of Hurricane Matthew. She is a new member to NAWIC and the
Corporate Safety Coordinator of Hatzel & Buehler, Inc. Over the next year as the new
Safety & Health Committee Chairperson for our chapter, she will focus on different
awareness topics each month. For example, this month she is focusing on Incidents on
the safety side and breast cancer awareness on the health side.

CHAPTER #96 EVENTS

October Member Meeting - NAWIC 101

Our chapter has recently acquired quite a few new members. And since we just began
a new calendar year with new leadership, what better time than to review NAWIC's core
purpose and discuss the organization's goals and intentions. During our October
meeting, we reviewed anything and everything NAWIC. From chapter and national
events, to helpful websites, to committee responsibilities, and more. We hope this
event inspired new members and refreshed the memory of current members on the
importance and successful impact NAWIC has on the construction industry.

Next Board Meeting
When: Tuesday, November 1, 5 p.m.
Where: DCA Office, 527 Stanton Christiana Road, Newark, DE 19713

Next Member Event

What: Block Kids Kick Off

When: Wednesday, November 9, 5:30 p.m.

Where: DCA Office, 527 Stanton Christiana Road, Newark, DE 19713
Cost: Free

To RSVP: mail@nawicde.org

LOCAL & INDUSTRY NEWS

Investing in Women Is Smart Investing Huffington Post
Special Series: Focus on Breast Cancer The News Journal



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FotT3WBDeqo1DU4UM00Tfuad5IOy_DDOATK5mfMpailPFTcC4TzqedZYbIHsytypldeFHH3SpwNkJkdJN_PTeTqGkwjeFUCXs_yQ75umoII5-v_ujzMqzsVqmQjYUOTwTWejfp592UfS5KQsqUNbwqo9lxtLnz752YKShmTFwDxpJhJje3g3aEW2bNdn3TjOSqK3b9I2knv0Rne6zH6lFRzicG6YlwpS5YDJWcMubQU=&c=&ch=
http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?m=1116538996516&ca=73223eae-3513-41c8-86b9-3750f0545424
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FotT3WBDeqo1DU4UM00Tfuad5IOy_DDOATK5mfMpailPFTcC4TzqeS-tr1I1xMfk1oT88D08nXIbXiZ0lDxmz_nGfrAGZlP6GQRi1MifXm5aNIW44t8DCQqgW5gOjaRYnqQS_9HJPxV-xVpVOB01rKCbDSqTrkKw-j_TXZ8SELPNGc-zmVKJOwujRa2gU_ZXGUgnjvIYA-87WuGsAvfLstO2TI4J62fcNdJ9Y9xkBs0AQjI-tkaVcDBpBaSCKASa&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FotT3WBDeqo1DU4UM00Tfuad5IOy_DDOATK5mfMpailPFTcC4TzqedZYbIHsytyplhs0FvE8fhzF3NUd2sIlt8v03dLEn-2IhaBWOQqyIb3MhXHA2KbZalpngHbs7iZfOfNjemPhEWFwYw7Gr9jYIR4pcUUtLVQ6_QOuL7AtZ7XXrTzEvqXar8BYnBofCb4N2687fdJRZDs6Ut9vxfso5Ai1B2l8IXiUrBg_nrS4fb6K6OgbNSuhaNa89Pd-Kwq6vZ_AkRXd053rcLXgwgNUXJLbLKzo4LM15zap5ri1063TwTkXsCHn7g==&c=&ch=

NORTHEAST FALL CONFERENCE, NOV 11-12

Registration for our region's fall conference in Tarrytown, NY has opened. It's a two-day
event that gathers all chapters from our Northeast Region for networking, professional
development, and other educational workshops. This eventis open to all members.
Please click here for more information and to register.

NAWIC IMAGE WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU

The NAWIC IMAGE offers you the chance to share your opinions and experience in the
Faces of the Industry feature in each issue. The magazine showcases member
responses to a question related to the construction industry. The question for the
October/November 2016 issue is, "How do you contribute to a safer workplace?"
If you would like to share your thoughts on this in the NAWIC IMAGE, please email a
100- to 150-word response and a photo of yourself by Thursday, Oct. 20 to Autumn
Daughetee at autumnd@nawic.org.

RENEWALS REMINDER

You are still able to renew your NAWIC membership. Please visit the national website
here and find the blinking "Click Here to Renew" button.

CHEERS

The following members are celebrating NAWIC anniversaries this month:

o Gladys King has been a member for 10 years

o President Leah Curran has been a member of NAWIC for 4 years

o Director Michele Reynolds has been a member for 1 year
Member Mary Hobart-Barnhart will celebrate her birthday on October 19
Member Marla DiSalvo welcomed a grandson on October 14
NAWIC National President Connie Leipard awarded as 2016 Business Woman of
the Year by Columbia Daily Tribune

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Leah Denhoed of Allan Myers joined our chapter this month

NAWIC Chapter #96 | mail@nawicde.org | 302-453-4000 | nawicde.org

See what's happening on Facebook:



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FotT3WBDeqo1DU4UM00Tfuad5IOy_DDOATK5mfMpailPFTcC4TzqedZYbIHsytypqL30uY7Dbp_4Nho3cC-zjTknyPWa45UuRgZ16mfuY6x25f7AA_snGTy9TGeadSVZkorqYbGWMmVnmp62uqfm5DoeRVRCP8EZxXum9Ng4xVTUk4CXQCqllDcb6wGhDMFHiE-x12Rw3yY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FotT3WBDeqo1DU4UM00Tfuad5IOy_DDOATK5mfMpailPFTcC4TzqedZYbIHsytypYxiHn40Ij0YK8wCn3WihCtvJNDlYMHSucjIrBI_pbOJPrW-FM0HR6KaXMoCHnQi-6IdWNxx-iY_SXc16p0LmXcsAe_gi3DdI0PFGtF7IW6slY7LqUS0L81QsJRqJF_5v&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FotT3WBDeqo1DU4UM00Tfuad5IOy_DDOATK5mfMpailPFTcC4TzqeSe_h9BAa58uqCyz2YcCmFAFqNoGu30q3lclw-6aCCNfomkgk05yNFdRfCV9pkBsFacoVF048De_8Jux9Xs3rEF5Bc8SYCLcWAKwMixrlDEbvUor_U-SzxUkUBAnEuTNEovyb37u4K1KZgQ8yP3IqoytFFITw56DK00g8_MkjsHvtgNCSq55yLoQ1xF0WfaqaMuuSCOAoZTSJOSyMw0i3d8Luxka3NX_3eDPt-u2ikKNgwvI_qw7KuIl7BC88kSxRbVTgVo7j0uf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FotT3WBDeqo1DU4UM00Tfuad5IOy_DDOATK5mfMpailPFTcC4Tzqeft_V9_L5XX2nWTSoks0ghyII9X42IesLhXQFQfogkPN0RO5e4ECgljqMEj-dW-5RDyzLlwDxZTJ1XzYwYPlhThcmsN4jEmFnK-IhOYQ2e7Nexy87GRgKNU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FotT3WBDeqo1DU4UM00Tfuad5IOy_DDOATK5mfMpailPFTcC4TzqeXc8gB7YFZrAWCYlWW41EkcVzUjZNkIHcWNlzMLkuwFsUAa_Nj69CI1qbGUjQ8k-EGbI8DZpm9oqFllwXb2g2jthpQ9x3pNXLsPEFP2lMeanSEq-Xa7xHM_Vb0PTTc3dtGsIOgn5Y7Mk4m9yCvpV6-U=&c=&ch=




